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Refer to: MC-R

Mr. John R. Bagileo

Counsel for National Motor F reight Traffic Association, Inc.
Law Office of John R. Bagileo

15292 Callaway Court

Glenwood, MD 21738

Dear Mr. Bagileo:

I'want to thank you for your comments in response to Docket FMCSA-2012-0031:
Renewed Approval of Information Collections. We appreciate your support to eliminate
the Quarterly Report of Class I Motor Carriers of Property and to continue collecting the
Annual Report of Class I and II Motor Carriers of Property. The information collected for
the Annual Report provides the U.S. Department of Transportation, other Federal agencies,
and the public with statistical data about the motor carrier industry.

Thank you for taking the time to comment. I appreciate your support of this initiative.

Sincerely,

%

Dr. G. Kelly Leone

Associate Administrator, Office of Research
and Information Technology and

Chief Information Officer



